
 

 

 

Phasedown Update – Lower GWP Alternatives – 28/05/25 

 

Dear customers, 

Refrigerant prices have moved significantly in recent months.  

With the current prices and the projected movement of higher GWP refrigerants, we 
are pleased to advise that alternative lower GWP alternatives like R448A and R134a 
are now more economically viable than the conventional Refrigerants like R404A.  

Designing new refrigeration systems on these lower GWP alternatives provides the 
end user with improved longevity, reduced capital cost and operational efficiency 
and savings. 

Our engineering and branch teams are available to help guide you with the selection 
of alternative refrigerants that meet your needs as you plan for the use of equipment 
from Beijer Ref on your next projects. 

Resources are also available on our Gas2Go website including a Product Selector. 

Whilst providing lower GWP refrigerants as an alternative, we strongly encourage the 
take up of Natural refrigerants by offering solutions and training through the Beijer 
Ref Academy. More information can be found here on our website.  

We appreciate your ongoing business and support. 

 

Best regards, 

Brett Hedge - General Manager 

https://gas2go.com.au/?utm_source=kbau&utm_medium=web_news&utm_campaign=low_gwp_2505
https://gas2go.com.au/products/?utm_source=kbau&utm_medium=web_news&utm_campaign=low_gwp_2505_selector#ipt-fsqm-popup-form-12
https://www.kirbyhvacr.com.au/beijer-ref-academy

